
 

KCOM Commercial in Confidence 

Proposed Change to KCOM Line Rental Reference Offer 

On 07/12/2022 we published the following Notice. As KCOM has received an objection to this 

change, we will be entering into further consultation directly with objecting parties.  This action 

results in the proposed effect date of changes to be suspended.  Once the consultations have been 

completed, there will be a further notice of the outcome. 

 

https://www.kcom.com/wholesale/media/z1oko1ro/notice-of-proposed-changes-to-klr-reference-offer.pdf

